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June 17, 2014

Mr. Michael Connolly
Director of Facilities
Mercy Hospital

144 State Street
Portland, ME 04101

RE: Letter of Non-Applicability: LOI- Mercy Hospital- Express Care

Dear Mr. Connolly:

This correspondence responds to yours dated June 16, 2004 in which Mercy Hospital Proposes to repurpose
hospital space in the Fore River hospital location to support the operation of an express care unit. The
capital cost for this project is estimated to be less than $110,000.

Based on the information you provided, the Department of Health and Human Services has determined that
the proposal as written is not subject to review. It is a new health service but the total capital cost associated
with the project does not exceed $3,168,328. At any time if you find this threshold for this project is
exceeded thereby requiring a review; you will need to apply for a subsequent review of the proposed
project.

Our decision was based solely on information provided by the applicant.

Sincerely,

Larty Carbohnedu, CPA
Senior Health Care Financial Analyst

ce: File



